
REPORT ON PRABAL ARMY SUPER 50 

An orientation programme followed by Entrance Exam was conducted at APS 

Jammu Cantt on 04 Dec 2023. The presentation was taken up by Mr. Sanjeev 

Punia, Assistant Project Manager (Prabal Army Super 50) for social responsibility 

and leadership, APS Beas. In his presentation, he addressed students of APS 

Jammu Cantt and briefed about the project that provides residential coaching to 

students of class X, XI, and XII (free of cost) who are the wards of serving and 

retired army personnel. The orientation programme was attended by 121 students of 

class X, XI, and XII along with subject teachers. After the orientation session 24 

students of class XII appeared in the entrance exam. 

 

 

 


